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To: 

NADE Board of Directors
From:  
Martha Marshall, Chair, Retiree’s Committee 
Date:   
February 2015   
Subject:
Mid-Year Report

 

I believe it is important to keep NADE’s retired members aware of, and involved to the extent they choose, in NADE’s current activities.  I see that as the primary function of the retirees’ committee (RADE) and my role as Chair of that committee.  To that end, I have sent several e-mails to  RADE members advising them of the availability of the current issue of the ADVOCATE.  I have also shared copies of memos and other communications from the NADE President as well as  information about recent GAO reports and other  activities and issues relevant to the Social Security and SSI disability programs.  
I have continued to contact newly retired members encouraging them to continue their NADE affiliation as part of the NADE/RADE group.
Prior to the June  membership drive I plan to send a memo reminding RADE members of the importance of their membership to NADE’s ability to  address issues in the Social Security and SSI disability programs.   Numbers count when talking with SSA officials and legislators!  
 

At this time I would like to thank the Board members -- and State Chapter Presidents - who have advised me of pending retirements.  And, as a reminder, when advising me of an individual’s retirement it is helpful (and in some cases essential) to also provide me with their non-SSA e-mail address. 
 

 

